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Some offbeat holidays  
you can celebrate in  

December 
 

 

December 3rd: 20th Anniversary of the 
First Text Message 
SMS was born on this date in 
1992. The first message, sent 
to a Vodafone engineer, was 
"Merry Christmas." Celebrate 
every time you don't have to 
actually pick up the phone and 
call someone.  
 
December 10th: Nobel Prize 
Day 
Swedish inventor Alfred Nobel may have 
died on this day in 1896, but his namesake 
continues to be honored through the 
world’s most prestigious award. In honor of 
his life, the Nobel Prize Ceremony is held 
every year on the day of his death.  
 
December 13th: National Cocoa Day 

The weather outside is 
starting to get frightful, 
but what better cure for 
the temperature blues 
than a nice cup of hot 
cocoa? A down coat or a 
wool hat simply can’t 
compete in the taste  
department.  

 
December 23rd: Festivus! 
Then of course,  
there’s always  
Festivus for the rest of  
us. Created by a  
Seinfeld writer's father  
and popularized by  
Frank Costanza, this  
secular holiday that  
involves gathering  
around an aluminum pole  
and airing your grievances  
has continued to gain a  
following since its  
introduction in 1997.   
 

We’re very excited to offer you this new design. We hope you’ll find your new 
statement easier to read. If you have any ques ons, please stop by any office 

or give us a call at 203-783-5700. 
 

Look for more changes to come soon, including a redesign of Internet Banking  
and a new website! We’re also working to make managing your finances  

easier and more convenient! 
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Wondering how you are  
going to finance this year’s   
holiday season? Save  
yourself stress next year by  
opening a holiday or vacation 
club at The Milford Bank!  
 

Gifts, parties, and travel can 
bare a hefty price tag at the 
end of the year. Why not 
begin saving for your    
holiday expenses well ahead 
of time?  
 

Small weekly deposits can 
add up quickly! Stop by any 
office to open your Club  
Account today! 

We’ll be hosting “Winter Wonderland” on Friday, November 25th at the Bank’s Main Office, located 
on the Milford Green from 5:30 to 8:00 pm. The event, which will take place during Milford’s Annual 
Lighting of the Trees, will feature various winter-themed activities for children and adults of all  
ages. 
 

Attendees will be treated to character impersonators for a meet & greet and photos, a train ride, 
Pokémon lures, carolers, crafts and much more! 
 

Horse and Carriage rides around the Milford Green will no longer be offered.  
 

Susan Shields, Milford Bank President & CEO says of the event, “We are very excited to be able to 
offer Winter Wonderland to the Milford Community.  We have loved offering the horse and carriage 
rides for many years but with the retirement of the horse farm owners, we have taken this  
opportunity to create a fun family event for everyone to enjoy.” 

Please join us!! 
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